
Introducing Our New Tricolene® Bags

After nearly 20 years, we’re excited to reveal a fresh new look for our 
Tricolene® product bags!

Starting in May, customers will begin receiving shipments with the updated 
design. While the outside has gotten a refresh, you can rest assured that the 
quality of both the bag and the material inside remains the same — consistent, 
reliable, and backed by the service you know and trust.

It may take a few cycles for the new bags to fully enter rotation, so keep an eye 
out for the updated look on your next deliveries!

We’re thrilled to share this milestone with you and look forward to continuing 
to provide the quality products and service you expect from Tricon.

Have any questions? Feel free to reach out to any of our commercial team 
members.

Let us know what you think when you see it!
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